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Term 2  Autumn 2    November  2022 
 

Astronauts Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Last term we had a big focus on building relationships as well 

consolidating routines.  The children have been talking about 

emotions and how we manage our emotions. We are building 

on confidence and self-regulation skills, this will continue 

throughout the year.  

This term we have a wide variety of experiences for the children 

to enjoy, this week they have loved all of the pumpkins. From 

making pumpkin gloop, to painting, chopping the pumpkins 

and there has been some great math’s vocabulary used 

comparing the look, weight and size of the pumpkins. Thank 

you for all of your donations.  

In Math’s are exploring our understanding of numbers to 5 and 

what more or less means this will be taught and explored 

through games, stories and many other activities.   

In phonics we are looking at the letters s-a-t-p so far each week 

there will be activities on tapestry to inform you of our learning 

and how you can support. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Conroy and the Early Years Team 
 

Meet the team- 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Conroy-          Mrs Royall-     Miss Harrison-      Mrs Hooper- 

Class Teacher       Teaching        Teaching              Teaching 

                               Assistant          Assistant               Assistant 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Mondays – PE 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Daily Reading 

It is really important to share 

a book with your child as 

much as possible. It is vital to 

develop their language, 

understanding and listening 

skills.  Please can you sign 

your child’s book to show us 

you have read so we can 

change the books.  

Christmas Raffle 

We would like to raise some 

money for a Christmas party 

for the children.  We are 

making up two hampers, 

one for adults and one for a 

child. If you would like to 

make any donations of 

suitable gifts for the hampers 

please send them in by  

Friday 25th November 

Raffle tickets will be on sale 

Monday 28th November  

(More information on prices 

to follow) 

 


